
 

 

 

 

Jane Street Financial Limited 

(Incorporated in the United Kingdom) 

Announcement  

 

Jane Street Financial Limited, the Designated Market Maker (“DMM”) for the 

following Exchange Traded Fund(s) (the “ETF(s)”) wishes to advise that due to 

technical issues, market making activities for the below ETF(s) have been 

temporarily suspended from 13:00 to 13:53, and 16:37 to 17:00 on March 7, 2025. 

 

1. iShares USD Asia High Yield Bond Index ETF (AHYGS) 

 

The DMM is pleased to advise that market making activities for the above mentioned 

ETF(s) were normal during the rest of March 7 and from market open of March 10. 
 

 

Issued by 

 

Jane Street Financial Limited 

 

March 11, 2025 


